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From: Indigenous Party of Australia 
Sent: Monday, 30 August 2021 4:14 PM
To: FAD
Subject: Fwd: IPA objection

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Hello AEC 
Pls find attached  our answer to most recent objection. 
 
Thanks  
Gabrielle   
Indigenous Party of Australia  
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From:  
Date: Mon, 30 Aug. 2021, 4:12 pm 
Subject: Fwd: IPA objection 
To: Indigenous Party of Australia  
 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From:  
Date: Thu, 26 Aug. 2021, 12:51 pm 
Subject: IPA objection 
To:  
 

Hi Elizebeth, 
 
Thanks for your information about the IPA acronym. Yes we can see how this objection might fall 
within the bounds of the sections 126 or 129 of the ACT. 
 
The name of our proposed party is the Indigenous Aboriginal Party of Australia. However, we're 
unlikely to use an acronym at this stage because people will not know who we are talking about. 
The name Indigenous Party of Australia is a convenient abbreviation that people relate to but we 
are unlikely to use this acronym (and we are not wanting to register it). 
 
The party does not have a logo yet which is why it is not included in the application. Our 
understanding is that the logo is optional for party registration and we will need to register the logo 
later when we have one. 
 
Thanks for your interest 
 
  




